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SOUTHWEST RESEARCH AND INFORMATION CENTER 
P.O. Box 4524 Albuquerque, NM 87106 505-282·1862 FAX: 505·262-1864 

December 7, 1995 

FAX TO: STEVE ZAPPE 
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NMED Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau 

FROM: Don Hancock~~ 
This is a request for $RIC to receive copies of any responses by 
DOE or Westinghouse to the NMED requests for information of 
November 2, 16, and 30 regarding the WIPP Part B application. 

I would appreciate your sending the responses as they are 
submitted by the applicants. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

For more than 20 years a continuing tradition of effective citizen action 
printed on kenaf paper 
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